
POMFRET INLAND WETLAND AND WATERCOURSES COMMISSION  

MEETINGAGENDA  

WEDNESDAY, JULY 5, 2023, AT 7:00 PM 
 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT THIS MEETING HAS BEEN  

 

CANCELLED DUE TO THE LACK OF NEW BUSINESS  

 

BEFORE THE COMMISSION.  THE COMMISSION WILL  

 

MEET AGAIN ON AUGUST 2, 2023, FOR THEIR  

 

REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING. 

 

 

 

 

ATTENTION COMMISSION MEMBERS AND STAFF: 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTE THAT RYAN HAS COMPLETED THE FINAL  

 

SITE INSPECTION ON THE PAUL SIMPSON PROPERTY AT  

 

64  HAMPTON ROAD AND THE SITE IS NOW IN COMPLIANCE. 

 

 

 


